
I realized that I needed to follow up with Travel and Student Grant that I received.   I know that normally a report usually needs to be submitted afterwards.   The trip was very much of a success, and I did work with Audrey Hansen in working out a budget and then offering this to students.  When I mentioned the report for this grant, Audrey thought that providing access to the website might be enough to prove the work that this grant helped bring to fruition

https://www2.viu.ca/educationabroad/BakingBelize.asp   

We are  very close to bringing the field school to realization.  Students do need to submit their first deposit by Oct 29 (so that date is the real litmus test) but since we received four more letters of interest than the number we budgeted for this trip, I am very confident that we will have the amount to students we need to be able to offer this field school.  We have students from baking, culinary, rec& tourism, plus baking alumni and instructors from VCC wanting to participate on this trip, and there will be an interesting mix of people to share this learning opportunity.

Please let me know if there is any else to follow up on this grant.

Thanks for your time


Ken Harper
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